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Autumn Term, Issue 5 

Dear Parents 

It was a delight to welcome 
Sian Morten - the music lead 
from Willowfield Secondary 
School - to our KS1 singing 
assembly yesterday. As a music             
expert, Sian led the assembly, 
teaching the children pitch and 
rhythm through singing                
uplifting songs. Being part of 
the West Walthamstow                    
Partnership soft federation 
provides our pupils with these 
wonderful opportunities. 

As you may be aware, we  
currently hold bronze STARS 
accreditation from the School 
Travel Plan Scheme. This TFL                   
Community Project                  
encourages and recognises the 
importance of raising                 
awareness of road safety and 
sustainable transport. We have 
already started working              
towards achieving gold        
accreditation this year, as we 
feel we more than meet the 
criteria. This week Ms Daley 
led an Air Pollution Assembly 
with KS2 to raise their               
awareness of the issue. Please 
also look out for future travel            
activities that we will be             
encouraging the pupils to    
participate in - such as                      
bikeability, walk to school 
week and scooter training.          
We appreciate your efforts and 
support with helping the             
Coppermill community be a 
safer, greener and healthier 
place.  

Have a great half-term!  

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Figen Bektaşoğlu              
Headteacher 
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Learning together, Achieving forever 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Monday 17th - Friday 21st February HALF-TERM 

Monday 24th February at 8:50am  School Opens for pupils 

Tuesday 25th February at 9:00am  Online Safety Workshop for parents / carers  

Friday 28th February at 7:00pm   The Biq Quiz Night (grown-ups only)  

Thursday 5th March    World Book Day character dress-up day 

 

Friday 14th February 2020 

 

WEEKLY  

ATTENDANCE 

MARS 95.3% 

SATURN 97.9% 

NEBULA 98.4% 

NEUTRON 97.9% 

JUPITER 95% 

EARTH 95% 

SUPERNOVA 93.6% 

COMET 96% 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
 

Thursday 5th March       
is World Book Day and, as 
always, we will be taking 

part with our                                       
Character Dress-up Day.   

If your child would like to 
join in the fun, they can 

come to school dressed as 
their favourite book           

character and bring along 
the related book to school.   

There will be certificates 
for the most original            

costume in each class  and 
every child will receive a  
£1.00 Book Day Token.

 

ONLINE SAFETY  

WORKSHOP 

In this current digital world we are committed to ensuring 

that our pupils are fully aware of how to keep safe                        

and protect themselves online.  

Please see the e-mail that was distributed last week for 

more information on our Safer Internet Day.  

Our Computing and Online Safety Lead - Mr Edwards -         

will also be running an informative workshop for                           

parents / carers on Tuesday 25th February at 9:00am.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Year 6 Trip to The Guardian Education Centre 

Comet class took part in a              

fantastic ‘Fake or Real’                 

workshop at The Guardian             

newspaper offices today.  

They learnt about how journalists 

gather information to write                

articles, how to identify fake news 

and they produced and filmed 

their own ‘fake or real’ social            

media style news pieces. 



 

FUTURE FLASH 

 

This week our Year 6 ‘Future Flash’ team, our school Eco-Team and Ms Daley went to           

Barn Croft Primary (one of the schools in our soft federation) to share ideas. Future Flash   

presented their Christmas Fayre idea and talked about how to generate interest and income. 

They then split into mixed school groups and collaborated to make posters to put up around 

school and ideas for future projects. Our pupils said it was lovely to share ideas and hear           

other perspectives as well as get some real actionable steps written down. Future Flash and 

the Eco-Team are aiming to put some of the following into action over the next few months: 

 Having a car free journey to school day 

 A screen-free day at school. No whiteboards, computers or lights (If we can!) 

 A litter pick in the park and at school  

 Monitor if packed lunches include a lot of crisp packets and if so organise a recycling bin 

for these 

 Compost bin for KS1 fruit waste 

 A clothes swap after school 

 More planting in school and potentially in the new ‘Pocket Park’ that is being built on 

Coppermill Lane 

 Cutting down on the use of electricity (reminders on light switches, computers etc…) 

 

 

 


